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WELCOME BACK!!  

We all love the holidays, but now it 
is time to return to work. I hope that 

your are rested and ready for 18 more weeks!! The goal of every one our teachers is to prepare 
your children for the future. They also want to make school enjoyable for every student. It’s a hard 
job.  A  successful future starts at school. Never undervalue the impact of a quality education. You 
played hard -- now its time to work hard. May God bless all of your and your families for the new 
year!  
    With Love and Blessings, Mrs. Roan 
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Giselle Navarro (1st)        1/11 
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No School                              1/2 

Students Return                    1/3 

Feast Day of 3 Wise Men       1/6 

Report Cards                         1/9 

PSA Meeting                        1/10 

Awards Assembly at 2PM    1/11 

MLK Holiday (No School)     1/16 

Birthday Celebration Mass        

at 9AM                                 1/25 

Fast Food & Snack Fri-Yay   1/27 

Catholic Schools Week 
Mass at 9AM                        1/29 

MANDATORY Mass         
attendance is REQUIRED 

and students are to be 
dressed in FORMAL        

uniform. Mass is at 9 AM.  

PSA Burrito & 
Bake Sale 

January 14th & 15th 
PSA will be selling burritos and baked 

items after Saturday evening Mass and 
after all Sunday Masses. Please come 

support or send items to sell.  

My name is Annie “Muffin” Lane. This is my 
3rd year attending SHCS. I am really good at 
Science. My favorite color is neon green, and 
my favorite subject is Math. I liked watching 
the movie Black Adam. I love ALL animals!! I 
most enjoy the season of summer! My favor-
ite book is “How to Speak Chicken.” When I 
grow up, I want to be a zoo keeper. 



Pre-K will be getting busy on more writing, critical think-

ing and math. Also preparing our 5 year old students for 

Kindergarten and getting assessments done. 

The BRATZ cannot believe that their final year is half over! 

They return to finish their journey through the Forest of 

Fractions:  Multiplication and Division, learn about the pow-

er of the Holy Spirit in the Sacrament of Confirmation, and 

practice the fine art of writing creative narrative.  In Social 

Studies, we are marching toward the American Revolution 

and the founding of the United States.  Plus, we are em-

barking on rigorous weight training in preparation for the 

Stations of the Cross in Lent.  So much still to do, but so 

little time left!  Fifth grade ROCKS!!!  

Third grade will be writing informational passages and 

expanding on how to write full paragraphs. They will also 

be studying the miracles of Jesus and the connections to 

the Works of Mercy. In Reading, we will continue learning 

about Main Idea, Character Analysis and how to visualize 

creative writings. We will also be starting division after 

working very hard on multiplication facts. 

In reading we will be bouncing along in Wonders Unit 3 

reading biographies, autobiographies & speeches.  In LA 

we will review verbs and adjectives as well as writing to 

express opinions.  In math we are moving along in a new 

chapter learning division that includes remainders, area 

and distributive property.  In Social Studies we will contin-

ue to study US States and American citizenship & geo-

graphical vocabulary.  In Science we will investigate states 

of matter and heat & thermal energy. In Religion, we will 

start a new chapter on The Ten Commandments & Free-

dom. Kids will continue to altar serve & lector at mass as 

well as have choir weekly.  

Kindergarten will be reviewing everything they learned last 

semester. Kindergarten students will also work on writing skills 

and grammar. We will continue to learn phonics, separating 

and blending to practice our reading. In math, we will learn 

subtraction, skip counting by 5, and figure out word problems. 

We will grow our faith by learning what happened after Jesus 

was born. We will learn about the different aspects of winter 

and have fun with arts and crafts. 

First graders are beginning the year with Unit 4 in Reading 

covering lessons all about animals. In Math, we are learning 

problem solving skills, addition and subtraction. We are learn-

ing all about prayer in Religion. We continue to practice read-

ing short story books independently and making sentences 

through our fun classroom games and activities. 

Second grade will begin the year reading Narrative Nonfiction, 

Turtle, Turtle. We will be reading and learning about Mother 

Teresa of Calcutta and learning about The Beatitudes in Reli-

gion. In Math, we will practice and learn about different types 

of graphs. In grammar, we will review common and proper 

nouns. 


